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Mayor’s Movie Night Out event scheduled for July 18 
 

“Paddington” will be shown at James Day Park 
 

 
PARMA, Ohio - Mayor Tim DeGeeter invites Parma residents to join him for a popular free 
family event, Mayor’s Movie Night Out. This year, the city is hosting an outdoor viewing of the 
movie “Paddington” on Saturday July 18 at James Day Park.  

The movie will be shown on a screen measuring 26 feet by 15 feet, with bring-your-own seating 
on soccer fields 1 & 2. Residents are encouraged to bring lawn chairs and blankets to enjoy this 
screening. A concession stand will be open and available to attendees. 

“Paddington” will start at approximately 9 p.m., but the gates will open at 7 p.m. For those who 
arrive early, there will be carnival games and corn hole available for fun before the movie 
begins.  

“I encourage Parma residents to come out and enjoy the evening of fun and entertainment,” 
Mayor DeGeeter said. “It’s a free event that the whole family can participate in and enjoy.”  

In case of inclement weather, the rain date for this event is scheduled for the following Saturday, 
July 25.  

“This has been a very popular event in past years,” said Mickey Vittardi, the city’s Parks & 
Recreation Director, “and we’re pleased that we can do it again this year.” 
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